REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: JULY 13, 2022
TO: ~ HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
- FROM: - NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER

CELESTE BIRD, ADMINISTRATIVE ANALYST

SUBJECT: REJECTION OF CLAIM FOR DAMAGES - JEFFREY G‘ERO

On May 31, 2022 the City of Agoura Hills received a claim for damages from the Law
Offices of Gary A. Smith on behalf of claimant Jeffrey Gero. The claim was referred to
- Carl Warren & Company, the City’s insurance adjusters, for review and investigation.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the City Council deny the claim for damages from claimant Jeffrey
Gero.



